

Dear Fellow Idahoan,

It's been a very full couple weeks between campaign stops and normal legislative duties.

I've met so many liberty- minded Americans who want to see Idaho become the best state it can be, and I can't wait to meet more of you!

I have multiple events coming up, mentioned below.

First, an update on a couple of things that have happened in Boise the last couple of weeks.

The House just voted to add an extra \$20 in grocery tax credit. As you can see below, Bedke has several allies in the State House who refuse to repeal burdensome taxes. The people of Idaho deserve better. (Also, \$20 back in your wallet isn't going to go very far...especially when it was taken from you to begin with!)

			40 27	3
Adams	Chew	Giddings	McCann	Ruchti
Addis	Christensen	Green	McCrostie	Scott
Amador	Clow	Hanks	Mendive	Shepherd
Andrus	Crane	Harris	Mitchell	Skaug
Armstrong	DeMordaunt	Hartgen	Monks	Syme
Barbieri	Dixon	Holtzclaw	Moon	Toone
Bedke	Ehardt	Horman	Moyle	Troy
Berch	Erickson	Kauffman	Nash	Vander Woude
Blanksma	Ferch	Kerby	Nate	Weber
Boyle	Furniss	Kingsley	Necochea	Wisniewski
Bundy	Galloway	Lickley	Nichols	Wood
Burns	Gannon	Manwaring	Okuniewicz	Yamamoto
Cannon	Gestrin	Marshall	Palmer	Young
Chaney	Gibbs	Mathias	Rubel	Youngblood

Votes for adding extra grocery tax credit dollars...Red votes wanted to repeal the grocery tax entirely.

Also, just this past month, Governor Little and Attorney General Wasden released a "REVISED" report on child sex abuse reportings in Idaho.

What was revised?

The numbers! 2021 reportings dropped from an 86.7% increase to just a .6% increase...

Even 2020's numbers were revised!

BRAD LITTLE Governor STATE OF IDAHO LAWRENCE G. WASDEN Attorney General

STATE OF IDAHO

BRAD LITTLE Governor STATE OF IDAHO LAWRENCE G. WASDEN Attorney General STATE OF IDAHO

The Idaho Legislature and the Citizens of Idaho The Prosecution of Child Sexual Abuse

With this letter, we submit the annual report for Fiscal Year 2021 on the prosecution of child sexual abuse in Idaho.

Fiscal Year 2021 saw a record number of reported incidents of child sexual abuse over the previous year, with 1,478 reported incidents compared to 682 reported incidents the previous year, representing an astounding 85.7% increase. Likewise, the total number of child sexual abuse cases filed rose to 1,033 cases, representing a 6.2% increase over the previous year. Both the number of reported incidents and filed cases are the highest numbers reported since data collection began in FY2009.

The Idaho Legislature and the Citizens of Idaho The Prosecution of Child Sexual Abuse

With this letter, we submit the annual report for Fiscal Year 2021 on the prosecution of child sexual abuse in Idaho.

Fiscal Year 2021 saw an increased number of reported incidents of child sexual abuse over the previous year, with 801 reported incidents compared to 796 the previous year, representing a 0.6% increase. Likewise, the total number of child sexual abuse cases filed rose to 1,033 cases, representing a 6.2% increase over the previous year. Both the number of reported incidents and filed cases are the highest numbers reported since data collection began.

What happened here? It's time to make sure our government is transparent and open - and we must fight to protect our children!

So, either they got the numbers REALLY wrong to begin with ... or they adjusted how things are reported to make the numbers look better.

I'm running for Lt. Governor so that we can have a TRANSPARENT government that actually serves the PEOPLE.

As your Lieutenant Governor, I will do everything I can to fight for justice and integrity in our government, and will work to repeal every unjust tax in Idaho, including the grocery tax.

But despite the bad happening in Boise, I remain encouraged, because I see so many of you standing up for freedom in your communities!

Right now, we're hot on the campaign trail, meeting local groups and hearing from YOU.

This past weekend, I joined the Boise School District Parents' Association in protesting the mask mandate on their children. Five out of seven school board positions are up for election in September. Time to turn the tables and stand for FREEDOM!



With Boise students, protesting the mask mandate and standing up for freedom. I'm encouraged to see so many young people standing up for their rights! Let Freedom Fly!

On Saturday, I spent time with the Panhandle Patriots at Cruisers in Stateline.



With fellow women patriots in Stateline at Cruisers!

More than 700 people turned out for the Kootenai County Republican Lincoln Day event with Dinesh D'Souza this weekend. Highlights from his talk included, "The aggression of the left is proportional to the passivity of the right," and "We need a new type of Republican party that is combat-ready for a domestic cold war."



Had the privilege of speaking at The Altar church in Coeur d'Alene.

If I haven't gotten to meet YOU, I hope I can very soon!

On Friday, Feb. 18th, I'll be at a meet- and greet in Idaho Falls at Frosty Gator restaurant at 5pm!

On Sunday, Feb. 27th, I'll have a meet- and- greet at 2pm at 8422 W Mornin Mist Ct in Boise, with lunch catered by Billy's Cowboy BBQ.

Meeting so many fellow Idahoans has made me think about what we're fighting for...

A safe place to raise our children, freedom to work how and where we want, and transparency in government.

Your donation of \$100, \$75, or \$50 will help us bring back honesty and responsibility to Boise!

With your help, we can make Idaho the best state to live in the nation!

After meeting with so many great Idahoans this past weekend...I believe that more than ever.

Sincerely,

Rep. Priscilla Giddings Candidate for Lt. Governor of Idaho

P.S. Idahoans are looking for a real conservative leader to stand up and fight for them ...that's what I heard all week on the campaign trail!

Your donation of \$100, \$75, or \$50 will help restore a truly conservative government.

Will you join me in the mission to conserve Idaho's values of family, faith, and freedom? Together we can make Idaho the best state in the nation to raise our kids, do fulfilling work, and enjoy the freedom we all love as Americans.



Giddings for Lt. Governor PO Box 43, White Bird, Idaho 83554 www.giddings4idaho.com

Paid for by Giddings 4 Idaho, Doug Giddings Political Treasurer

Use of Representative Giddings' military rank, job titles, and photographs in uniform does not imply endorsement by the Department of the Air Force or the Department of Defense.

Unsubscribe